
 

 

 

 

 

10th March 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,         

 
Y7 Parents’ Evening 

 
We will be holding a Parents’ Evening for Year 7 on Thursday 31st March from 6pm to 8pm at 
The Park School. 
 
The purpose of this evening is to update you about your son or daughter’s progress.  It is a 
subject Parents’ Evening.  We will provide five-minute appointments for you to talk to core 
subjects of English, Maths, Science and in addition any other subjects requested.   
 
Please complete the tear off slip below and return with your child to the School Office or via 
email to enquiries@thepark.surrey.sch.uk indicating your preferred time, by no later than 
Wednesday 16th March 2022 so that we can plan appointments.   
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Mattie McCarthy Assistant Headteacher 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
The Park School Y7 Parents’ Evening Thursday 31st March, 6pm to 8pm 

 

Please return reply slip by Wednesday 16th March 2022 
 
 
Parent/Guardian Names:  
 
___________________________________________________________________________  
 
  
Student Name: _________________________________________            Class: __________   
 
 
I would like to attend between:  6.00 - 7.00pm  

 
          7.00 - 8.00pm 
 

      I will not be able to attend  
 
 
Other subjects requested  
 
__________________________________________________________________________ 

 

mailto:enquiries@thepark.surrey.sch.uk

